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Goals
-	Accountability
-	Certification
-	Education	and	Research
-	Service

As	the	2018	–	2019	President,	I	am	thrilled	to	work	with	the	
board	and	continue	the	leadership	that	has	made	the	Idaho	
Centennial	Chapter	such	a	success.	Together,	we	have	hit	the	
ground	running	and	developed	a	calendar	that	includes	
something	valuable	for	all	members.
	
None	of	this	would	have	been	possible	without	the	continued	
support	and	efforts	of	our	members,	sponsors,	past	and	current	
board	members.	My	hat	is	off	to	all	of	you	for	the	enthusiasm	
and	commitment	to	the	profession	for	credible	and	transparent	
government	accounting.
	
I	encourage	you	to	visit	our	chapter	website,	attend	a	technical	
meeting	or	Professional	Development	Training	in	April	of	2019,	
and	consider	pursuing	the	next	level	of	certification	as	a	Certified	
Government	Financial	Manager	(CGFM).
	
Finally,	please	contact	me	or	any	other	member	of	the	Board	of	
Directors	with	questions,	feedback,	or	ideas.	The	Idaho	
Centennial	Chapter	of	AGA	is	a	success	thanks	to	the	
contributions	from	all	of	its	members,	and	I	appreciate	your	
support.	Thanks	for	making	this	upcoming	program	year	
fantastic!
	
Sincerely,
	
Michael	Pearson

Our	Mission
AGA		is	a	professional	
association	advancing	
accountability,	transparency		
and	leadership	by	
promoting	education,	
certification,	innovation	and		
collaboration	across	all	
levels	of	government	and	to	
stakeholders.
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ACHIEVEMENTS
AND	CHALLENGES

EDUCATIONAL	OFFERINGS

AWARDS

CHALLENGES	AHEAD

Program	hours:	48

2018-2019	Offerings

2018	National	Chapter	Platinum	
Award

Volunteer	of	the	Year	
Judy	Sargent

Chapter	Financial	Manager	
of	the	Year
	Rick	Cronin

Chapter	Service	Award	
Aimee	Hayes

Our	chapter	provided	scholarships	to	the	College	of	Western	
Idaho,	Lewis	and	Clark	State	College,	College	of	Southern	
Idaho,	Boise	State	University,	Idaho	State	University,	College	
of	Eastern	Idaho,	and	the	University	of	Idaho

IDAHO	FOOD	BANK
As	a	chapter	we	donated	$1,264	to	the	Idaho	
Food	Bank	Backpack	Buddy	Program.

CHAPTER	COMMUNITY	SERVICE

GIVING	BACK

The	Idaho	Centennial	Chapter	is	comprised	mainly	of	state	employees.	As	a	
chapter	we	continue	to	try	to	develop	ways	to	appeal	to	other	sectors	and	
increase	their	representation	in	our	membership	base.	We	focus	on	
increasing	the	value	of	our	organization	with	exceptional	offerings.

In	addition	to	increasing	the	diversity	of	our	membership,	
we	are	focused	on	succession	planning	for	chapter	
leadership	and	recruiting	new	leadership	for	the	chapter.

CGFM CPE Scholarships

$7,000
SCHOLARSHIPS
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Chapter	Financials:	Revenue	and	Expenses	by	Fiscal	Year

Our	Membership	Demographics

WE
AGA!

are	all

The	Idaho	Centennial	Chapter	has	
220+	members,	comprised	of	state,	

local,	retired,	private	sector,	
student,	and	college	&	university	

professionals.	

	Scholarships
	Philanthropy

	Education
	Networking

Who	a
re	w

e?
We	are	a	member	organization	for	government	financial	professionals	
who	increase	government	financial	performance	and	accountability.



2018-2019	Event	Schedule

Chapter	Leadership
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Chapter		President	-	Michael	Pearson,	CGFM,CPA

Treasurer	-	Judy	L.	Sargent,	CGFM

CGFM/Professional	Certification	-	Raelynn	North,	
CGFM	

Communications/Webmaster	-	Amy	Dunaway

Programs	-	Christopher	L.	Floyd

Awards	-	Christy	Anderson

President-Elect	-	Aimee	Hayes

Secretary	-	Roni	Harlan

Early	Career	-	Amanda	Miller
	

Membership	-	Ethan	Draves

Historian	-	Steve	Bellomy

PDT/Seminars	-	Kristine	Byington

Community	Service	-	Carmen	Willis

Immediate	Past	President	-	Matt	Orem

Open	Positions:	Education	&		
Accountability

Has	this	report	been	helpful?
What	other	information	would	you	like	for	us	to	include?
What	can	we	be	doing	better	as	a	chapter	to	serve	our	members	or	potential	
members?

For	more	information	about	our	chapter	visit	our	website	at:	
www.agacgfm.org/chapters/IdahoCentennial
-OR-	
Send	us	an	e-mail	at:
idaho.centennial.chapter@gmail.com

AGA	Idaho	Centennial	Chapter
PO	Box	623
Boise,	ID	83701

We	want	to	hear	
from	you...

....is	a	professional	certification	
awarded	by	AGA,	demonstrating	

competency	in	governmental	
accounting,	auditing,	financial	
reporting,	internal	controls	and	

budgeting	at	the	federal,	state	and	
local	levels.

https://www.agacgfm.org/CGFM-
Certification.aspx

Get	CGFM
	Certified

	Today!
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